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Our native wildlife needs a break. We need to protect them from us. With Exclusion fences, the 
Commercial Kangaroo Industry, the Culling of native animals & the loss of Kangaroo & other 
wildlife habitat at a shocking rate we are fast approaching a time when these animals will be 
gone. It's got to change or these unique animals are doomed. I hope I'm not alive to see such a 
thing. 


